

## Friends of Halsford Park School

Halsford Park Primary School
Manor Road
East Grinstead
West Sussex
RH19 1LR

October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

## 20 October 2023: Non-uniform Day – Freaky Friday

The first half-term holiday of the school year is nearly here, and we hope everyone is looking forward to a well-deserved break.

Traditionally the last day of term has always seen the children swap their school uniform for their own clothes and this term will be no different. On this occasion, the children are welcome to sport something spooky, ghostly, or fantastical, or just their own clothes if they prefer. Nothing too gruesome or ghoulish please, as we don't want to scare the younger children – or the teachers!

Please bear in mind, whatever the children decide to wear, it must be suitable for the lessons they have timetabled, even if they have PE or outdoor learning.

In exchange for the children wearing non-uniform, we are asking for donations of new and unopened bottles and unwanted gifts for the Christmas Fete on Friday 1 December.

Donations can be handed in at the collection point over the fence on the driveway (in the morning) or at tuckshop (in the afternoon) on 20 October.

Yours faithfully,

**Friends of Halsford Park School**